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Local Bike Shop Donates Bicycles to Campbell Middle 
FBH TeenZone  

 
Dr. Jerry Picott, Principal Campbell Middle School and Gwen Monroe, School Counselor proudly 
accepted seven (7) refurbished bicycles generously donated by Kristi and Steve Bodnaruk, owners of 
The Hub Cycling, Port Orange to FBH TeenZone students. The bikes were due to a partnership 
established with Food Brings Hope, Organization.  
 
“Another load of bikes heading to good homes! We are proud to donate bikes to Food Brings Hope. We 
clean them up, make sure they are safe, and then send them to local students in need!” says Kristi.  We 
provide personalized service to promote a healthy lifestyles and community involvement is what we're 
all about.”  The Hub's commitment to community extends far beyond those who have already 
discovered the joy of cycling. The team refurbishes donated bicycles and delivers them to local school 
children, some who have never had a bike of their own 
 
Recognized by The National Bicycle Dealers Association, The Hub Cycle made the 2016 list of 
America’s Best Bike Shops.  Not only for providing their expertise in Cycling but also for their dedication 
to their community.  Kristi and her husband Steve are the proud owners of Port Orange’s new Cycling 
Destination and support bicycle advocacy locally and nationally.    

Steve has been a neutral bicycle mechanic for, Olympic Gold Medalist, Bart Brentjens mountain bike 
during the 1996 Centennial Olympic Games in Atlanta and with Lance Armstrong during the Tour of the 
Roses in Austin, TX.  Now students enrolled in FBH programs can benefit from experts in this sport.   

Spring’s here and we want to encourage the children to “Spin to Win” and stay fit while exploring their 
neighbors. An appreciation for cycling instills discipline and a desire to explore independently.   

Led by Mr. Kennedy Jacobs, and Dan Lucas, sponsors, Campbell’s FBHonors and TeenZone 
programs empowers students in the areas of reading, math tutoring, science, team sports and 
individual fitness. Principal Picott said he appreciates the support and know that these bicycles are an 
incentive for students to safely come to school every day. This gift from The Hub Cycling also lets 
students know hard work has its rewards.  Bikes will be awarded during Campbell’s TeenZone 
Student/Parent Involvement Night.  
 
About Food Brings Hope 

Food Brings Hope (FBH), a 501(c) (3) Public Charity, provides collaborative solutions for families with children who experience 
hunger due to homelessness, poverty, or unfamiliarity with community resources. FBH’s mission is to nurture the mind, body 
and spirit of underprivileged children in our community. Among other services, FBH offers school based programs (termed 
KidsZone in elementary schools and TeenZone in the upper grades) that provide meals, tutoring and activities for at-risk 
students. FBH also facilitates enrichment activities such as Nutrition Days and Hands On Banking Programs along with field 
trips to local educational destinations and events. At FBH, 100% of all donations go directly to the programs that support 
students in need.   
 

For more information about Food Brings Hope, please visit www.FoodBringsHope.org or contact Shelley Brathwaite, 

Program Coordinator, at (386)843-1161 or Shelley@FoodBringsHope.org. 


